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A message from Miss Towler…
Dear Parents and Carers,

Wow, what a sporty week we have had in Team TPA! We

kicked off the week with a fab football tournament held at

Staynor Hall Primary Academy in Selby which was carried out

against three other school teams who are also part of the Ebor

Academy Trust family of schools. The children did extremely

well and won one of the games and drew the others. The

children certainly represented the school brilliantly and did

themselves proud. Many thanks to Mr Foster and Miss Ambler

for giving up their time on Monday evening to support our

football team and for Mr Jeff who organised the tournament.

Please see the children’s match report further on in the

newsletter.

Our second sporty experience was the fabulous Brownlee Triathlon event

which was held at York Sports Village. Team Saturn swam, cycled and ran to

victory and showed real determination and enthusiasm to cross the finishing

line for the triathlon. Thank you to Mr P, Mrs James and Mrs Roche who

helped ensure that the afternoon went smoothly.

We know our children are fantastic representatives for our school and it is

always great to see them shining and giving their all in every way.

And finally an update on our chick members of Team TPA. Team Venus are

loving their new friends and the chicks are certainly growing! Check out our

school Facebook page and Twitter page which has pics of them for everyone to

see.

Have a lovely weekend,

Caroline Towler

Headteacher

Our school attendance this week is 93.11%

Our school attendance target is 97%.

This week’s R-Y6 attendance is: 93.02%

Jupiter: 95.36% Top Team attendance :)

Venus Reception: 93.33%

Saturn: 93.85%

Venus Nursery: 93.94%

Neptune: 90.30%

*As Government guidance states, your child’s attendance is compulsory in school and unless

they are unwell we ask that you ensure they are in school, on time, every day. Thank you.



Dates for your diary for the coming weeks

Please see dates for this term’s diary. We will always try to give you as much notice as possible if

circumstances mean that dates need amending.

Dates What’s happening at TPA?

Mon 15th May - Fri

26th May

Key Stage One SATs weeks (otherwise known as Y2 Secret Agent Training!)

Please do not book holidays or medical appointments.

Monday 22nd May

Yorkshire Cricket Club Taster Sessions (Y1-6) - please remember PE kits

Years 2-6 Football Club with York FC Foundation on Mondays 3.30pm -

4.30pm

Tuesday 23rd May Key Stage One and Two (Years 1 - 6) Glockenspiel Club with Mrs Oldfield on

Tuesdays 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Key Stage One and Two (Years 1 - 6) Dodge Ball with Five Star Sports on

Tuesdays 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Wednesday 24th May Team Neptune Swimming (sessions held every Wednesday)

Thursday 25th May Key Stage One and Two (Years 1 - 6) Dance Club with York Dance Space on

Thursdays 3.30pm -4.30pm

Friday 26th May Key Stage One and Two (Years 1 - 6) Rugby Club with York Knights on

Thursdays 3.30pm - 4.30pm

School closed for Half Term

Monday 5th June -

Friday 23rd June

Y4 Multiplication Tables Check Window - Please do not book holidays or

medical appointments.

Monday 12th June TPAC Fathers’ Day gifts for sale (More details to follow shortly)

Mon 5th June - Fri

26th June

Y1 Phonics Screening Tests (please do not book appointments or holidays)

Friday 23rd June -

Sunday 25th June

Y4-6 Kingswood Residential for those families that have signed their children

up

Thursday 29th June

KS1 & 2 Sports Day Afternoon 1.20pm - Parents and Carers welcome

Friday 30th June

EYFS Sports Day Morning 9.10am 9.50am - Parents and Carers welcome

TPAC Summer Fair 3.30pm - 6.00pm (see further details below!) Parents and

Carers welcome

Wednesday 5th and

Thursday 6th July

Moving on up: New Class Transition dates for all classes & Y6 pupils to TGS

Wednesday 12th July Year Six Celebration Evening at 6pm - Parents and Carers welcome

Monday 17th July Team Neptune Crucial Crew trip - York

TPAC Uniform Swap Shop

We have over 200 items, everything you need for the summer and winter if you're super organised.

All items are clean, ironed, have plenty of life left in them and can be available within just a couple of days.

We will be holding another sale at the Summer Fair but if you want to beat the queues, reach out to us on

Facebook now....Tadcaster Primary Academy Community | Tadcaster | Facebook

https://www.facebook.com/TPACommunity


Coronation competition

A big well done to Annemiek in Team Neptune who produced the winning King Charles III Coronation plaque

design which will sit next to a newly planted tree. We will be inviting Annemiek back to school to see her

design in place when we carry out the official ceremony in the autumn term as she is a member of our Year

6 team. Please see below the winning designs for all schools in Ebor Academy Trust. Thank you to everyone

who entered the competition.

Computing with Mr Ramzan

Tackling Online Hate

One way in which we can tackle online hate is ensuring our children learn about what it is and

how they can stop it. Internet Matters have created a quiz that you can complete with your

child. As you progress through the questions, you will be given advice as well as questions to

discuss and help you have a conversation with your child. The quiz is available here, please take a look:Click

here

https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/theonlinetogetherproject/tackling-online-hate-quiz/
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/theonlinetogetherproject/tackling-online-hate-quiz/


Tadcaster Primary Academy Football tournament

Who went?

For our school we had 12

students on the team which

were: Harley Glover, Dexter

Thompson, Sean Lumby-Jones,

Elliot Carter, Elliot Howcroft,

Riley Norgate, Harry Clarkson,

Caleb Warmington, Bobbie

Pemberton, Khayen Stringer,

Connor Coulson and Ethan de Pledge.

Where Did We Go?

We went to Staynor Hall Primary school and played the

tournament on their field against Brotherton, cambles

What were the scores?

The first game was 0-0 against Staynor’s team, the second

game was 0-0, the third game was 3-0 to us. The people

who scored were Elliot Carter 2 times (and hit the post

with a chip) and Dexter Thompson 1 time, Dexter assisted

Elliot Carter one time with a fantastic back heel.

The final game was 1-1 against the other Staynor school team. Riley Norgate scored 1 time.

Who Played Very Well?

The person who got man of the tournament for our team was Harley Glover. Khayen Stringer

who was our goalkeeper only conceded one goal and made some great saves at the warm up. The

top goal scorer was Elliot Carter, he scored 2 times, which was really incredible. He also got 1

assist, and he played really well. He was named attacker of the tournament. Harry Clarkson was

a brilliant defender and made great challenges. He got really involved and was a big part of our

defence. Harley Glover was named man of the tournament and got stuck in and made brilliant

tackles. Committed to the team and made great passes. He also made some amazing plays like

when he chipped the ball over to Dexter. Caleb was a club star and committed to the team a lot.

What Teams Were At The Tournament?

Brotherton, Staynor Green,Staynor gold, Carlile and us all went to the tournament and we all

played very well and fairly. We all represented our respected schools well. We also all treated

each other respectfully.

What were the highlight plays of the tournament?

The first highlight play was the first goal that our school scored was a top bottom corner goal

from Elliot Carter the 2nd goal was also by Elliot Carter that scored an easy finish. Riley

Norgate attempted a bicycle kick but hit the post but Riley came back and scored. Our next

highlight was a great save from Khayen Stringer. Harley Glover was named man of the

tournament and got stuck in and made brilliant tackles. Committed to the team and made great

passes. He also made some amazing plays like when he chipped the ball over to Dexter.


